
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Teach in Nunavut for the 2024-25 School Year 
 
Start Date:  May 1, 2024 
End Date:  July 26, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec         

  
The Department of Education is actively hiring educators for the 2024-25 school year 

and encourages qualified applicants with a Bachelor of Education Degree and Canadian 

Teaching Certification to apply for full-time, indeterminate and term positions: 

• Elementary Teacher. 

• Middle School Teacher. 

• High School Teacher. 

• Principal. 

• Vice-Principal. 

• Student Support Teacher. 

• Learning Coach. 

• Guidance Counsellor. 

Join a team that is creative, resourceful, and passionate about Inuit language and 

culture, committed to teaching and making a positive impact on the lives of Nunavut 

students. 

Relocation assistance and subsidized housing are available for indeterminate and term 

positions.  

For more information, visit the Teach in Nunavut webpage. 
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https://gov.nu.ca/teachinnunavut


 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Director, Stakeholder Engagement 
Department of Education 
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info.edu@gov.nu.ca 
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